
Dear Students of Southeast Asian Studies Department, 

We are happy to invite you to join an online workshop on Inter-cultural communication: 
how to cope with study and life adjustment in Germany. This workshop targets especially 
for international students of Southeast Asia Studies department on their master, PhD and 
Post-Doc levels. Students from Germany who are interested to join and share their 
perspectives from the native German are also welcomed. 

The workshop will be held on Saturday, 11 December 2021 at 10:00-15:00 CEST (first 
slot is scheduled at 10:00-12:00 CEST and the second slot is scheduled on 13:00-15:00 
CEST). The workshop aims for:  

1. The international students able to formulate strategies useful for their initial 
adjustment to study and live in Germany by knowing the cultural working standard 
of the Germans. 

2. The international students are able to map potential conflict associated with 
differences cultural working standard from home countries and Germany. 

3. The international students are able to map advantages of certain behavioural 
strategies useful for their adjustment and further integration in Germany.  

If you are interested to join with the workshop, kindly fill in the registration form here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1X0okJ3Om5_im7zbaoM7fRC3nuQviDI33iaRYlfWxTMU/
edit  no later than Wednesday, 8 December 2021. Due to the setting of the workshop 
that participants will be discussing in small groups, full participation is highly expected. 
The zoom link will be shared once your participation is confirmed. 

We are looking forward to receiving your application and have fruitful discussion with you. 

Best regards, 

Pujiarti and Dr. Patrick Keilbart  

On behalf of the Southeast Asian Studies Department 

Goethe University Frankfurt 
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